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Landfill Monitoring 

The Town closed its landfill site over a decade ago and continues to monitor the former dump for its 

effects on the surrounding environment. 

The monitoring program is provided by RJ Burnside each year, and costs are funded by the levy. 

The request to reduce monitoring requirements continues to be under review by the Ministry of the 

Environment, Conservation and Parks, and consultation with Grand River Conservation Authority is also 

underway due to the dump being located on GRCA lands. We have been advised that a response to our 

request is forthcoming. 

 

Second draft: 

- No changes 


